
Our ref: FGHH/PAM (Dictated 27.10.04.) 27 October 2004 

Dr. D. J. Perry 
Consultant Haematologist 
Addenbrooke's NHS Trust 
Hills Road 
Cambridge 
CB2 2QQ. 

Dear David, 

The answer to your wondering is no - UKHCDO does not have a view on viral screening for 
PUPS. Obviously the screening would need to be appropriate to the risks of the particular 
Recombinant product, ie. if they contain albumin then presumably you would screen as if they 
were receiving plasma products. It was discussed at some point but agreement was never 
reached. 

With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Frank G.H. Hill 
Chairman - UKCHDO 
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